TOWN OF CABRI
POLICY NO. 2-2018
FALSE ALARM POLICY 
(Adopted by Council April 9, 2018)

Purpose:  

To provide a fee scale for when the volunteer fire department responds to a false alarm call-out. A false alarm is any incident in which members of the fire department are dispatched and respond to a fire alarm system or security alarm system that is activated by mistake or as a result of malfunction. 
Policy:

False Alarm fees will be charged to the property owner and fees will be charged as follows:
First False Alarm in a Calendar Year – No Charge. A warning letter will be issued to the property owner.

Second False Alarm in a Calendar Year – No Charge. A warning letter will be hand-delivered by the fire chief to the property owner.

Third False Alarm in a Calendar Year - $400.00 charged to the property owner. Should this fee remain outstanding at the end of the year the fee will become a part of the property taxes as of December 31 of that year. 

Any False Alarm fees collected will be allocated to the Cabri Fire Department.
